
 

September 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Hope this letter finds you and your family well. 
 
In Year 11, students have two mock GCSE exam series in order to prepare for their 
actual GCSE in the Summer.  Your child we be sitting their first GCSE Mock exams from 
16.10.23 to 03.11.23.  The dates of each subject mock exam will be shared with 
students prior to the mock exam series. 
 
To support your child in their Science mocks please find below a topic list which your 
child needs to use to prepare for their mocks.   

 

Biology 
Paper 1 

Chemistry 
Paper 1 

Physics 
Paper 1 

Cell Biology 
Organisation 
Infection & Response 
Bioenergetics 

Atomic Structure 
Bonding 
Quantitative Chemistry 
Chemical Changes 
Energy Changes 

Energy  
Electricity 
Particle Model 
Atomic Structure 

 
Intervention in school will be for targeted students and more information will 
follow. 

 
We are very pleased that the Science 

department were able to provide each Year 11 

student with a revision guide to support their 

independent study at home.   

For each topic, the revision guide has a 

knowledge section, retrieval practice and 

application exam practice section.   

Please ensure your child has a revision 

timetable at home that they are using to ensure that they are also independently 

reviewing the topics already taught since Year 10. This will allow them to identify key 

areas they need support in and ask their teachers for support. Please find below some 

websites that your child may find useful.  

 

 



 

Use the link or QR Code to visit the Biology Padlet for revision resources: 

https://padlet.com/atejan/biology-ly9tzur1z6dgs2s3  

 

 

 

Use the link or QR Code to visit the Chemistry Padlet for revision resources: 

https://padlet.com/atejan/chemistry-ozickem9amiz1wqd  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://padlet.com/atejan/biology-ly9tzur1z6dgs2s3
https://padlet.com/atejan/chemistry-ozickem9amiz1wqd


 

Use the link or QR Code to visit the Physics Padlet for revision resources: 

https://padlet.com/atejan/physics-8skner88p7ebbe2j  

 

 

We thank you in advance for your support and should you have any queries, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
 

Kind regards,  
 
Madam Tejan 
Head of Science 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://padlet.com/atejan/physics-8skner88p7ebbe2j

